
 

 

 
 
 

Due to recent surveys conducted by the U.S. Coast Guard and Army Corps of Engineers, the U.S. Coast 

Guard Captain of the Port (COTP) Corpus Christi has deemed the Arroyo Colorodo River unsafe for 

navigation by all mariners and is closing the waterway. No vessel may enter, transit, or remain within the 

Arroyo Colorado River until such time as water level recedes, current speed reduces, critical aids to 

navigation are corrected, and the COTP deems it safe. 

 

Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi Command 

Center at 1-800-874-2143; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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